
Engineering Special Temporary Authority Request 

 

 DTV America Corporation (“Licensee”) respectfully requests an Engineering Special 

Temporary Authority (STA) pursuant to the technical specifications listed in the application.  

 

Public Interest Benefits.  The station has been operating pursuant to the technical specifications 

listed in the application since 19 October 2020 under a granted STA (0000124875). The station 

inadvertently did not extend the Engineering STA which expired 19 April 2021. The station 

would like to continue operating under the listed parameters while construction is completed on 

the granted Displacement (0000051609). The Licensee is aware the Displacement authorization 

expires 13 June 2021 and is working diligently to complete the installation. The Licensee is 

firming up the delivery time of the needed antenna with the antenna vendor. Additionally, the 

Licensee has amended the lease with the tower owner and a structural analysis is being 

facilitated. The installation of this new antenna will allow for KZLL-LD to be combined with the 

commonly owned KUOC-LD. 

 

Once the antenna is received and installed, the station will file the License to Cover to satisfy the 

Displacement. Grant of Licensee’s Engineering STA request promotes the public interest as it 

will allow KZLL-LD to continue to provide free over-the-air programming to the community 

and the surrounding area.   

 

Conclusion.  Licensee respectively requests that the Commission grant this Engineering STA 

request for KZLL-LD.    

   

 


